
Rick Scott 
GOVERNOR 

Mr. Paul O'Connor, AICP 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT tif 
ECONOMIC OPPORTUN ITY 

March 12, 2014 

Lee County Planning Division Director 
Lee County 
P.O. Box 398 
Fort Myers, Florida 33902-0398 

Re: Lee County 14-CIE 1 

Dear Mr. O'Connor: 

Jesse Panuccio 
EXECUTIVE. DIRECTOR 

Thank you for submitting copies of the Lee County 5-year Capital Improvement Schedule 

adopted by Ordinance No. 14-05 on February 19, 2014, for our records. 

The reference number for this amendment package is DEO# 14-CIE1 . 

The State Land Planning Agency will not conduct a compliance review or issue a Notice of 

Intent regarding the adopted 5-year capital improvement schedule in accordance with procedures 

contained in Section 163.3177(3)(b), Florida Statutes. 

If you have any questions, please contact Terri Stoutamire, Plan Processor of my staff at 
(850) 717-8513 or email terri.stoutamire@deo.myflorida.com. 

DRE/ts 

Sincerely, 

D. Ray Eubanks, Administrator 
Plan Review and Processing 
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